
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  21st June 2024 

English 

We are all enjoying watching “The Blue Umbrella” and we have 
been gathering fantastic ideas and vocabulary to use in our 

own stories, including precise verbs, prepositional phrases and 
similes. Thursday’s lesson was particularly enjoyable—with 

some amazing onomatopoeic words suggested. Next week we 
will be planning our own story inspired by the film. 

Maths 

This week the children have applied their knowledge of the 
properties of  shapes to draw  2-D shapes accurately using 
dotted paper. They are beginning to recognize that there is 

more than one way to draw a shape. Next week, the children 
will start the next block of lesson which is Statistics. The focus 

this week continues to be on the  7 times table. 

Arts Week 

The children have had a wonderful time celebrating Arts week 
and exploring the theme of identity through 2-D and 3-D art. 
They enjoyed producing an ‘All About Me Illustration’ to show 
what is special to them and they were very excited to create 
their own 3-D self portrait using rice, lentils and pasta. The 
results were amazing and we were very impressed . They also 
had the opportunity  to perform a chosen poem. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Learning Together Mornings—thank you for 
booking for the Year 3 Learning Together 
Morning which is Thursday  27th June. We 
look forward to having you in class. 

 

 3Moore  - Trip to the Ure Museum on 25th 
June 

 3Rashford—Trip to the Ure Museum on 3rd 
July 

 3Wicks—Trip to the Ure Museum on 9th July 

 

 Friday 5th July—Year 6 Summer Fayre 

 

 Wednesday 17th July –Sports Day 

 

 Labelling clothing— Please ensure your 
child’s jumper/cardigan is labelled with their 
name. This will make it easier to locate and 
return to your child if it is misplaced. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford              Mohid                3Moore:           Yaqub               3Wicks:    Ezechukwu 

Word of the Week:       identity 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Works of Art that inspired us  

 

Lunchtime concerts 

A huge well done to all the Year 3 performers who 
took part in the music lunchtime concerts this 

week.  


